LIGHTHOUSE MONTESSORI NEWSLETTER

Studies for the Month
All Classes Themes

St. Patrick’s Day Dr. Seuss’ Birthday

Ocean Room
e Shapes: Rectangle & Square
e Numbers: 8,9
e Colors: Green & Yellow

Earth & Sun Rooms
e Cultural Focus: Europe
e Botany: Seeds & Life Cycle of a Plant
® Zoology: Birds

Letters of the Week (Show & Tell Wednesday):
3/5-0 3/12-u 3/19-w 3/26-x

New Staff

We are excited to welcome Ms. Yareli to our
team! Ms. Yareli has been working in the Early
Childhood Education field for the past three
years and will serve as our afternoon teacher
and substitute teacher. We are happy to have
her join the Lighthouse family!
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We held our The Mantessori Way

Kindergarten/Pre-K

Information Night last month, and many
families have already enrolled for the new
school year. This is a friendly reminder about
the upcoming enrollment deadlines. Please feel
free to reach out if you have any questions.

How to Enroll: Register through our website
and submit the yearly material fee of $216 by
6/1/25. Early Bird Discount: Register by 4/1/25
and receive 50% off the material fee.

Healthy Lunches

The children have been
learning about healthy
eating, and we
appreciate your support
in encouraging balanced meals. We encourage
you to pack at least one fruit and/or vegetable
in your child’s lunch each day.

Please pack food to be warmed in a microwave
safe container separate from other food items.
It otherwise makes warming food difficult for
teachers at this very busy time.
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March Announcements

Parent-Teacher Conferences:
- Sun and Earth Rooms: Please check the sign-up
sheets posted in your child’s classroom to select
a time that works for your family.

- Ocean Room: Conferences are available by
request — please let us know if you'd like to
schedule one.

St. Patrick’s Day: On March
17th — we encourage all
children to wear something
green to join in the fun!
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XTRA CLOTHES Seasonal Clothing
BAG LABELS

Reminder: With spring
around the corner, we ask
all families to check your
child’s cubby to ensure
they have
season-appropriate extra clothes. Please place
these items in a labeled Ziploc bag so they’re
easy to find when needed.

Sincerely,
Lighthouse Montessori Staff 1933



